
Dear Stakeholders,  

  

July 2014 – Stakeholder Update #22 

 

The City’s peer review consultants have competed their review of the additional materials 

submitted by Brampton Brick in response to the City’s second round of peer review findings. 

Where a response was required, memos and updated reports have been prepared by the City’s 

peer reviewers and are now available on the project website under the heading “2014 Peer 

Review Documents.” 

 

Please be advised that a status report on the Brampton Brick proposal will be considered at the 

August 6, 2014 Planning, Design and Development Committee Meeting. The status report will 

not contain any recommendations on the Brampton Brick rezoning application but will provide 

an update since City staff last reported on this matter Council in September 2012.   

 

A Recommendation  Report on the Brampton Brick rezoning application is planned to be part of 

the September 8, 2014 Planning, Design and Development Committee Meeting agenda.  

 

For more information on the Brampton Brick application please contact Natasha Rea, the planner 

assigned to this file, or visit the project webpage at:  

http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-

Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx.  

  

   

Natasha Rea, MCIP, RPP 

Land Use Policy Planner III 

Planning and Building 

City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 

Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 

Natasha.Rea@brampton.ca 
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